
Dear Rising 3rd Grader: 
Summer is almost here and you’ll be starting 3rd Grade before you know it! The teachers came up with 

some skills to work on over the summer to get ready for next year! 

Monroe Catholic Elementary Schools is a Christ-centered, Catholic learning community committed to the 
academic excellence and spiritual development of every student.

Practice adding & subtracting 
with regrouping.

Tip: use the “Prodigy” App
Practice writing & 
telling s story with 

beginning, middle & 
end.

Tip: write neatly on 
lined paper.

Practice writing sentences: 
express a complete thought, 

begin with a capital letter 
and end with punctuation.

Tip: start a summer journal 
and write about the fun 
things you do each day.

Practice telling time & 
counting money.

Tip: use a traditional clock 
and spare change.

Practice reading silently got 
10-15 minutes.

Tip: use “Epic” App

Practice 
understanding 

place value.

Tip: use the 
“Prodigy” App

Practice reading age-
appropriate materials, 

especially chapter books.

Tip: visit the Library!

Practice legible printing.

Tip: combine this with the 
summer journal from above.


